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 KIWANIS & NICOLET SCHOOL 3rd GRADE OUTING at GBASO on March 13, 2024 

 

If you wanted to experience two hours of pandemonium, then our 
skatepark visit was the place for you to be today!  We hosted about 
50 Nicolet School third graders at Green Bay Action Sports 
(GBASO) and introduced them to skateboarding, bingo, and 
construction of leprechaun traps.  Kiwanis members Anne, Pat, 
Rick, Ann, and Shane joined GBASO staff, Nicolet teachers and 
parents in overseeing the very active kids.  In the midst of all the 
craziness, we weren’t even able to pause for the pizza lunch.  The 
food went back to school on the bus! 
 
The students seemed extremely excited about learning to ride a 
skateboard.  They definitely had the right instructors, the staff at 
GBASO are talented, friendly, and eager to teach.  We witnessed 
many falls, but thankfully no injuries! 
 
Hard work by a number of people made this day happen.  Huge 
thanks to Anne for putting it all together and for the endless hours it 
took her to organize and create the leprechaun trap materials.  Ann 
oversaw the bingo games, Pat patiently waited for the pizzas, and 
Shane generously opened his doors for us and made his staff 
available.  We’ll be back next year, I predict! 



 

 
 

 
 

 
Please mark your calendars for our April 1 and April 15 lunch 
meetings at the Hyatt Regency.  Have a happy Easter everyone! 
 
By: Rick Satterlee 
 

See the many pictures from the outing below…



 

 
 

 
 



 

 
 

 
 



 

 
 

 
 

 



 

 
 

 
 



 

 
 

 
 



 

 
 

 
 



 

 
 

 
 



 

 
 

 
 



 

 
 

 
 



 

 
 

 
 



 

 
 

 
 

 


